Neighborhood Council District 8
Meeting Minutes
February 19, 2015

Meeting began with the Pledge of Allegiance at 6 pm with Karen presiding.

Council members present: Karen, Barbara, Robin, Mike and Liz.

Also in Attendance: Patty Cadwell.

Minutes: Approval of the January 2014 minutes.

Reports: None at this time.

Police Advisory Board: Is tonight and will be reported on next meeting. Robin will attend.

New Business: Flu symptoms and concerns for the neighborhoods were brought up.

Election 2015: District Council members running for reelection need to have their applications in May through
July.

Old Business Liz Bowen had brought up an issue in her neighborhood that was a cause for concern. It was
suggested that she report her concern and have the situation to the GFPD or go house to house on her block
explaining the Neighborhood Watch program and see if anything arises from visiting the home in question.
Council of Councils Meeting: Tuesday, January 27, was open to everyone. Karen attended and thanked the
city commissioners for their dedication and service to the city.

Little Library: Patty indicated that her husband checks on the one in Kiwanis Park on a regular basis. It is being
well used and is a bit short on books. People do not have to return the books. Anyone can bring books to place
in the “little library”.

Next meeting: March 19, 2015.

Adjourned: 6:55



